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Let Title 15 housing emergency to expire. NO RANDOM CAMPING IN PORTLAND. No
permanent code changes! An enforcement plan must be delineated and be expressly coupled to this
action so that as new managed shelters are established, random camps are shut down, removed,
cleaned up and then monitored so they can not reestablish. A detailed description of what the
management plan is for each site and who ,specifically, is responsible for it's implementation and
results needs to be published before any vote is taken. Melanie Miller
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